
sspaulding Engineering and Construction Services, Inc. 
24 Common Street ~ Waterville, Maine  04901 

 Phone (207) 861-9923 ~ Fax (207) 861-9923 
 

February1, 2012 
Ms. Jeannie Bourke 
Building Inspections Division 
City of Portland Maine 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04101-3509 
 
RE:   Central Maine Power Company (CMP) – 138 Canco Road, Proposed New 874 Square 

Foot East Truck Bay Addition – Final Inspection Report 
 
Dear Jeanie, 
 
Spaulding Engineering and Construction Services, Inc. (SECS) completed a final inspection and 
project walk through of the 138 Canco Road new 874 square foot east truck bay addition with 
Central Maine Power Company and H.E. Callahan Construction Company.  All sprinkler work 
and punch list items except for exterior touch-up painting of the door steel channel frames which 
will be completed in the spring once warm weather arrives has been completed.  Please find 
attached a hardcopy and a Cd Rom of SECS’s weekly reports and S.W. Cole Engineering 
concrete testing reports.  All work was completed in accordance with the design drawings and 
specifications. 

If you should have any questions or comments regarding this project, please contact me at (207) 
861-9923. 
        Sincerely: 

 
Daniel E. Spaulding P.E. 

 
Enclosures     
     
CC:  R. Meader, CMP 

G. Mirabile, CMP 
D. LePage, H.E. Callahan 
J. Blanchard, H.E. Callahan 
 


